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Sage Products – Recall of oral care products 

• On August 23, 2017, Sage Products announced a voluntary, consumer-level recall of specific lots of 
several oral care products due to the potential for cross-contamination of oral care solutions from 
equipment shared with non-pharmaceutical products.  
 

— The recall affects all oral care products containing solutions manufactured by a third party 
supplier. 

— Images of the recalled products can be found here. 
— These products were distributed between July 2015 and August 2017. 

 
• The recalled products have oral care-related indications such as removal of debris and secretions to 

reduce the chance of infection in minor oral irritations. Refer to the products’ drug labels for more 
information. 
 

• Contact Sage customer service at 1-800-490-6493 for more information regarding this recall. 
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